
 
                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 22, 2025 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Eureka Recreation Committee is once again making plans for our city’s annual Tintic Silver 
Jubilee celebration to be held August 15-16, 2025, in Eureka, Utah. The Tintic Silver Jubilee is an 
annual celebration that dates back to the 1890’s. The Jubilee provides a venue for thousands of 
visitors/residents to celebrate their connections to Eureka and honor the area’s rich mining 
heritage.  
 
Events from past jubilees have included fireworks, charity 5k run/walk, parade, car show, cornhole 
tournament, community social, live concert and raffle. Our 2025 Tintic Silver Jubilee events are 
currently being planned and we are committed to making this year’s celebration better than ever. 
 
We are contacting you to invite your business to participate in our annual celebration. You can 
support the Tintic Silver Jubilee in a variety of ways, including monetary donations, raffle item 
donations, banner display, vendor booth rental, or a parade entry. All proceeds from the Tintic 
Silver Jubilee celebration help in supporting Eureka’s youth recreational programs and events.   
  
If you are interested in making a monetary contribution, donating a raffle item, purchasing a 
banner, or participating in the grand parade, please contact the Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915 
or visit www.eurekautah.org/recreation-committee for more information. All donors will be 
formally recognized during the community social during Saturday evening’s events. 
  
We graciously thank you for your consideration and we look forward to seeing you at our 
celebration in August 2025. 
 
Sincerely,    

     Eureka Recreation Committee 
P.O. Box 156 
15 N. Church Street 
Eureka, Utah 84628 
435‐433‐6915 
www.eurekautah.org 


